Rosenberg Corey

From: Ann Novak <ann.novakm@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 2:39 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 2004-A

Dear Members of the Senate Committee of Human Services:
| know the authors of HB 2004-A think that they are doing a good thing in submitting this bill, BUT it is a bad bill, one-
sided, and unfair.

Fixed term leases should not have to become month to month. Landlords should not have to pay relocation costs! Most
of us Landlords are moral, fair people

My name is Ann Novak. | own 4 rentals in Klamath County in the city of Klamath Falls, Or.

| oppose HB 2004-A



